

Dear Pastor,

Thank you for taking your time to read this information.

I would be thrilled to answer any questions and to have the opportunity to present my ministry to your church.

Sarah Shadrick

# The Cord's Directing

Psalm 37:23 says that God orders our steps. That is exactly what the Lord did to call me to Uganda. I grew up in a Christian home and put my trust in Jesus to be my Savior when I was seven years old. From a child, I desired to be a missionary and chose elementary education with a music ministries minor as practical training for the mission field. After I graduated college, the Lord directed me to work with a BIMI missionary family in Kampala, Uganda for eight months. I was able to help this

family with homeschooling and serve with them in the local church. When this family left for furlough, the Lord again directed me to spend the last six months of my work permit at an orphanage in Soroti, Uganda. The Lord used these months in Uganda to confirm that my desire to be a missionary was also His will.



# My Ministry

When I return to Uganda, I will be serving with a team of BIMI church planting missionaries at Independent Baptist Church, Soroti and Soroti Orphan Assistance Project. Some of my specific ministries will be:



## Soroti Orphan Assistance Project (SOAP)

- Teach and tutor in school
- Give music lessons
- Provide structured activities
- Teach evening devotions

## Independent Baptist Church, Soroti

- Teach children's church
- Lead Bible club
- Disciple young ladies
- Assist church planters
- Play piano for church



#### SOROTI ORPHAN ASSISTANCE PROJECT

A MINISTRY OF INDEPENDENT BAPTIST MISSIONARIES SERVING WITH (1997) IN UGANDA



PLOT 1-19 NYERERE ROAD, KICHIN IA II. SOROTI • P.O. BOX 401 SOROTI, LIGANDA

Dear Pastor.

November 2022

This letter is to recommend to you Ms. Sarah Shadrick, who is currently raising her support to go and minister to the people of Uganda, East Africa through the Soroti Orphan Assistance Project (SOAP). SOAP is a Primary School ministry supporting and educating orphaned children and is run by a team of church-planting missionaries.

Sarah had been in Soroti for six-months in 2022 ministering with the missionary team at SOAP. While working in the ministries at SOAP Sarah felt the Lord leading her to return to SOAP and serve the Lord here on a full-time basis.

Sarah is a Bible College graduate with a degree in Elementary Education. She has been teaching in the Primary School at SOAP, including the tutoring of several children. Sarah also ministered in the teaching of children's church and doing evening devotions. She also played piano for the church services, as well as provided piano lessons to interested students.

Sarah has a heart for the souls of children and has been a blessing to the school and a faithful laborer for Christ. It will be a pleasure to have Sarah join us permanently here at SOAP in Uganda.

I believe that Sarah will bring great heavenly rewards to your church if you choose to support her.

May the Lord bless you greatly!

Alm C. Sutpher

Alan Sutphen **SOAP Director** Uganda, East Africa

Luke 9:2

### Deerwood Baptist Church

DEERWOOD, MINNESOTA 56444

Dear Pastor,

December 2022

Sarah Shadrick grew up in our church. It has been a privilege to be her and her wonderful Christian family's Pastor. It has been a joy watching her grow up. She has always shown a love for her Saviour and a willingness to serve with a sweet, gentle, and loving spirit. For a number of years, she has felt the Lord's call to missions.

After graduating from Bible College, Sarah felt led of the Lord to go to Uganda, for a year or so, to work with a missionary team there. It was while there that she was introduced to the Soroti Orphan Assistance Project (SOAP). After serving with SOAP for six months in a number of capacities, Sarah has felt the Lord calling her to return as a full time missionary with SOAP. Sarah is a humble, radiant, talented, and godly young woman who will be a blessing and asset to the work there in Soroti.

Our church, Deerwood Baptist Church, is honored to be her sending church. We count it a privilege to support her and be a part of the ministry that God has called her to.

I would ask that you consider having Sarah present the ministry God has called her to and prayerfully consider supporting her as she prepares to go back and serve the Lord in Soroti, Uganda.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Pastor Wayne Skog (retired)

Wanu E. Story

Sending Church
Deerwood Baptist Church
PO Box 147
Deerwood, MN 56444
(218) 534-3171

Serving with
Baptist International
Missions, Inc.
PO Box 9
Harrison, TN 37341
(423) 344-5050

Personal Email sarahshadrick@bimi.org

Personal Phone 218-670-0300



